
 
 
 
 
  
 

Our annual ‘Amble Ramble’ is a sponsored walk around the local area, which raises money to   
enhance our school.  Sadly, due to Covid, our special fund raising event hasn’t taken place over 
the past couple of years, so this year we are hoping it will be even bigger and better than usual. 
What better way to do that, than to mark Her Majesty’s Platinum Jubilee with our ‘Jubilee Jaunt!’ 
 
To  make our Amble Ramble even more fun, we usually dress up and this year, to reflect the 
Queens Platinum Jubilee, we thought it would be good to dress in red, white and blue. 
(Please remember that you need to be able to walk in your costume!) 
 
Supporting pupil wellbeing has always been a priority at The Ridge and this has become  
increasingly important over recent times. Therefore, the aim of our Amble Ramble this year, is to 
raise funds to enhance provision for improving mental wellbeing. We are committed to nurturing  
happy, resilient and confident children who are able to reach their full potential. So here is your 
chance to help! 
 

 Please help us  by getting as many sponsors as possible.  

          (To encourage you we are awarding a prize for the class who raises the highest total !) 
 

 Each child who takes part will be presented with a certificate for finishing. 

 

 We  welcome parents and friends to walk with us on the day (but sadly not dogs.) 

 
If you know of any other funding sources that we could approach to help us with fundraising for 
our school, please let Mrs Davenport know. (May be the company you work for supports local  
projects) 
 

 

Monday 23rd May at 10.00am 
 

(reserve date Friday 10th June) 


